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[image: image1.wmf]Optimist Club of Central Fairfax

P.O. Box 1271

Fairfax, VA 22038
November 6, 2014
OPTIMIST ESSAY SCHOLARSHIP CONTEST
PLEASE GIVE A COPY OF THIS LETTER AND 

THE APPLICATION FORM TO THE STUDENT.
The Optimist Club of Central Fairfax announces its annual Essay Scholarship Contest. This is being offered primarily to students in Fairfax, Lake Braddock, Robinson, Paul VI, and Woodson High Schools. This contest is open to students under the age of 19 as of December 31st who have not graduated from high school or equivalent. There is no minimum age or grade level requirement. 
The official topic is “Optimism Should Be A Priority.”
The First Place winner at the Club level will be eligible to compete for a $2,500 scholarship at District (state) level. First, Second and Third Place winners will be recognized at our Optimist Club meeting on February 24, 2015. All entrants will receive a certificate.
Requirements:

1. Read and follow the contest rules listed on the enclosed application form. Failure to follow all rules will result in disqualification. DO NOT send a copy of your birth certificate or passport at this time.
2. Complete the application form and mail with the essay with a postmark no later than Wednesday, January 14, 2015 to:
          Optimist Club of Central Fairfax

    Attn: Essay Contest
          P.O. Box 1271
          Fairfax, VA 22038.
3. In addition to the postal mailing, email only the essay (not the entry form) in MS Word or Apple Pages format to fairfaxoptimists@gmail.com not later than Wednesday, January 14, 2015. This will expedite the judging.
Best wishes to all contestants, and be optimistic!

Anne Grabowski

President

Enclosure: Essay Contest application.
